
  

  

 

 

Meeting Communique – 21 January 2025 
The Hon David Janetzki MP, Treasurer, Minister for Energy and the Minister for Home 
Ownership met with the Queensland Energy System Advisory Board (the Board) at the 
Board’s meeting on 21 January 2025 in Brisbane.  
 
The Treasurer provided an update to the Board on work underway by the Queensland 
Government to develop a pragmatic, economically driven and achievable approach to 
Queensland’s energy sector.  
 
The Treasurer also outlined that the current renewable energy targets will be repealed, 
consistent with the Government’s election commitments. 
 
The Treasurer welcomed the opportunity to engage with the Board and hear its views on 
priorities for Queensland’s energy sector. The Board provided its perspective that an 
integrated approach to energy planning would be beneficial to deliver the best outcomes 
for all Queenslanders. The Board expressed its willingness to continue to offer its expert 
advice to inform the Queensland Government’s energy policy agenda.  
 
The Board and the Treasurer agreed to release a joint communique to promote 
transparency of their productive engagement on the Government’s approach to delivering a 
new energy roadmap.  

 
The Board discussed the need to update its Terms of Reference with proposed 
amendments to be considered out-of-session following the meeting.  

Next Meeting 
The next meeting will be in March 2025.  
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